
 
 

KORB  +  ASSOCIATES  ARCHITECTS 790 N Milwaukee St.  Suite 210 Milwaukee    Wisconsin   53202 

 

15 July 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Re:  Application to Rezone Industrial-Mixed Use and Industrial Office to a General Planned Development:  
 
Common Council File No. 150133 
 
 
Dear Alderman Bohl,                                          
 
On behalf of AEE LLC, I hereby withdraw the above-described application.  This matter may be removed from the 
July 16, 2015 agenda for the Zoning and Neighborhood Development Committee meeting.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Jason Korb  
AIA    LEED AP 
Principal Architect    

 
 
 

     


